
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 1 March 2007 

14. SPARKS ROAD BUS RELOCATION 
 
 The Board considered a report from staff seeking approval to relocate the bus stop in Sparks Road. 
 

The Board resolved that: 
 
 (a) The existing bus stop on the south side of Sparks Road, commencing 46 metres east of the 

intersection with eastern side of Pablo Place and extending 17 metres in an easterly direction 
be removed. 

 
 (b) A bus stop be installed on the south side of Sparks Road commencing 27 metres east of the 

intersection with the eastern side of Pablo Place and extending 21 metres in an easterly 
direction. 

 


